
HIDDEN DANGERS OF A.I.
WHEN STUDYING FOR
Certification or Licensure Exams

AI-generated questions, rationales,
summaries, and definitions for many
nursing or licensure exams have not
been reviewed by experts. This means
you might get only part of the answer
without realizing it.

INCOMPLETE
EXPLANATIONS

When using certain AI tools, it may be
necessary to provide personal
information to access their content. As
you study, it is important to always
choose a trustworthy company before
sharing your information, metrics, and
activity. 

PRIVACY ISSUES

Read more at 
springerpub.com/about-examprepconnect

AI searches for exam blueprints,
questions, or topics and can pull data
from any source, including those that

may be outdated. Since most exams are
updated every 3-5 years, AI might

provide information that is several
decades old.

OUTDATED
INFORMATION

Despite technical glitches, nothing can
replace the value of an exam prep
instructor, mentor, or study group for
collaboration and support.

LACK OF HUMAN
INTERACTION

Just because something is technically
accurate doesn’t mean that it’s correct.

AI is adept at finding patterns but often
lacks the contextual understanding for

full accuracy. 

CONTEXTUAL
ERRORS


